Wilfred Josephs,
o Arkwright Rd,
Hampstead,

London NW, 3.

Dear Brigadier Crewdson,

I thank you for your letter of 11th April
in which you tell me that my Quartet was ranked second in the
Cobbett Memorial Competitisdn.

Though I am naturally most disasppointed that

1t did not receive the award I am most grateful for your having tsasken
the trouble to "console" me with this lesser though nevertheless

welcome news that it got so far in the Jjudging.I would be most

interested to know the judgements(albeit anonymously if need be) of
the committee:I have always found these illuminating and instructive

in competitions and with the Society for the Promotion of New Music.
Thank you once asgain for your thoughtfulness,

Yours sincerely,

At

Brig.H, A. F. Crewdson, T, D. 4, M. A

Clerk to THE WORSHIPFUL COMPANY OF MUSICIANS,

1 New Court,
Lincolns Inn,
L@Ilden 9 W. CG 2l




